
NOTICE 
Discontinuation of Flexi Recurring Deposit Scheme  

W.e.f. 10th August, 2023 
 

Dear Customer,  
 
With a focus on delivering enhanced products and services, the Bank 
updates its system and its suit of products and services from time to time. 
In line with the same, the Bank will be discontinuing Flexi Recurring 
Deposit Scheme with effect from 10th August 2023.  
 
Kindly note that the Account will be closed without any premature 
closure penalty, and the funds, therein, will be credited to your linked 
Savings Account. In case of a Savings Account is unavailable, the funds 
will be paid via issuance of Pay Order.  
 
We invite you to consider reinvesting this Deposit amount, in a fresh RD 
or any investment tool of your choice, by reaching out to your Base 
Branch. 
 
In case of any queries or for more information, kindly contact base 
Branch.  
 
Looking forward to your continued patronage.   
 
By Order,  
SVC Co-operative Bank Ltd. 
 
  


